PUBLIC NOTICE
The City of Leeton will hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. prior to regular Board of Alderman meeting February 16, 2023, in City Hall, 108 W. Summerfield, Leeton, MO to discuss the past performance by the city in carrying out the City's community development project. The purpose of the project was to remove blight by demolishing vacant, uninhabitable residential structures.  The target area includes several properties on various city streets. All interested citizens and groups are encouraged to attend the scheduled hearing. For more information on the project details contact Janet Muse at 660-653-4622 or by email at cityofleeton@gmail.com. 

This notice was posted at 8:45 a.m. Tuesday, February 7, 2023,
at Leeton City Hall, Leeton U.S.P.S, and Casey’s by Janet Muse, City Clerk.
